
5251 Island Highway West
Qualicum Beach, BC V9K 2C 1

March 17, 2019

Regional District ofNanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC

To Whom It May Concern,

Regarding: Development Variance Permit - Application No 2019-24. 2254 Albemi
Highway, Coombs BC

I am writing to express my opposition to this proposal to alter the parking and setback
requirements at this location.

The current parking situation is already limited and it is a very busy location in the

summer months due to the Coombs Market tourism draw. I believe that this proposed
variance, if approved, would significantly add to the parking problems in the area and
would therefore negatively impact established businesses on this block.

Sincerely,
I
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Carin Ekeroth
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